
From: David A. Lidov  
Sent: February 16, 2022 7:34 PM
To: Chair of Metrolinx <Chair@metrolinx.com>
Subject: Community Benefits for Metrolinx Projects
 
I am a resident of North York and received word late in the day --perhaps not even
accurate-- that Metrolinx would be voting on alterations to its Community Benefits
commitments.
 
I would not consider such changes legitimate if they had not had community airing.
 
I would consider them harmful if they diminished community development.
 
Respectfully
 
David Lidov




